
Board Meeting Minutes 
 
Phone Conference 18 Sept 2014 
 
On call- Diane Mayer, Sarah Titus, Suzanne Trayhan 
 
Meeting started at 8pm. 
 
Minutes of the 10 May 2014 meeting were approved 
 
Dale Sanctuary Bun 
Dale is a former HRN rabbit that has serious dental issues which is owner can no longer afford. It 
was agreed that Dale could become a "sponsored sanctuary home" where the home will pay the bills 
on HRN's account. 
 
Vt Foster Homes 
HRN is getting too large and more difficult to manage. For that reason we would like to limit our 
geographic area and no longer wish to have foster homes in the Burlington Vermont area. Those 
foster homes will be notified. (All voted in favor) 
 
NH Foster homes-  
We would like to limit foster homes in NH to 5 rabbits each and be sure rabbits are approved before 
they are entered into the system. (all voted in favor) 

 


